
We are excited to kick off this new school year with Open Houses
in all of our elementary schools!




Tuesday, August 29, 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM
Wednesday, August 30, 12:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Feedback from families indicated a strong preference for how we held Open House the last
few years, so we are going to do it that way again in August. You can sign up for a timeslot
to individually visit your child(rens) homeroom teacher(s). This way families can privately
meet with their teachers. Your child(ren) can also drop off his/her school supplies and get
acquainted with the classroom. Families may pay any overdue school fees, complete forms,
make demographic updates, and complete the Free/Reduced Lunch Application. 

For any families that did not receive their welcome back letters in the US mail, please reach
out to your building’s principal. To schedule an open house appointment, please use the
following QR codes/links to access your school’s Signup Genius or call your school office. 

St. Germain Elementary &
Montessori Learning Center

(715) 542-3632
bit.ly/StGMLCOpen23

Eagle River Elementary

(715) 479-6471
bit.ly/ERESOpen23

Land O' Lakes Elementary

(715) 547-3619
https://bit.ly/LoLOpen23
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